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CEDARWOOD ASSOCIATION

President - Ellie Lyman Recording Secretary - Amy Eastwood
340 Florence Road 899-7369 17 Hamilton Road 893-3783
Vice-President = Judy O'Neil Treasurer - Ben Kilgore
24 Cedarwood Avenue 894-2975 30 Harland Road 899-7346
Past Presidents

Joe Shea 1978 Kevin Lyman 1983

Jim Donovan 1979 Jane Ravid 1984

Donna Meeker 4, 1980 Leslie & Ben Kilgore 1985
_Howard Rock #1981, 1982

August lééé——

Ficnic

Come to the annual picnic at the Cedarwood playground on August 23,
noon to 3:00 pm. (Raindate: Sunday, August 24). The picnic is
free of charge to association members. Dues for 1986 must be paid
on or before the day of the picnic..

There will be games for the children, Hot dogs, hamburgers and cold
drinks will be served. Please bring lawn chairs or blankets!

If you plan to attend, fill out the attached form and drop it off

at Amy Eastwoodj;s home, 17 Hamilton Rd., before August 18,

For more information, call Amy at 893-3783, If we have enough of a
response, we will see about providing a clown, magic show, or English
streetwalker. We look forward to seeing you!

Scholarship Committee

We need people to serve on the scholarship committee. If inter-
ested, please contact Ellie Lyman.,

Activities

Activities planned for the remainder of 1986 include apple picking
and Christmas caroling. Watch your newsnotes for more information,

Speeders

Motorcycles and other vehicles continue to speed through the neigh-
borhood, especially on Cedarwood Ave and Villa St. Flease drive
slowly and don't hesitate to call the police department and report
speeding and other crimes!

Services
(please turn to side 2!)
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FICNIC
We're coming! Name 7 of adults
Address # of children
Fhone Ages of children
] Wwe have paid 1986 dues £nclosed find our check for
We'd like to help! Cook Serve Cleanup

We would like to have as entertainment a clown , magic show s/walker



Services

Daycare providers are desperately needed within the Cedarwood
community, If you can provide daycare, please contact us im-
mediately!*

Also needed: home cleaning services and home care for the elderly.
Exercise/aerobics classes will resume in the fall,
A tool=-swapping network will be organized this fall.

Flease address all services responses to: Ieslie Hilgore
30 Harland =d.
Fhone: 899-7346

*If you are unable to reach Leslie, please call Judy C'heil (8ou=-2375)

Appreciation

Many thanks to Bob Graves for arranging another fine golf tournament.

New Neighbors

Since many homes in Cedarwood seem to be changing hands lately, it

is difficult for the New Neighbors Committee to keep up with all of

the new neighbors. Street reps--let Norman Neu (893-4663) or Ellie Lyman
(899-7369) know of any new neighbors so we can welcome them.



